NOTICE

Job Opportunity: Road Maintenance Worker
Wayne County is now accepting applications for the position of Road Maintenance Worker in the Road Department. Applications can be obtained at the Wayne County Administrator’s Office, Monday through Friday, between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.

Completed applications must be submitted to the Administrator’s Office by August 1, 2025. Wayne County is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

Run as legal ad: 07/24, 7/31
